
From:  Brian Dyer <area3chair@hhwnc.org>

Sent time:  08/18/2020 03:59:46 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR not listed in hearings
 

I received a notice that there would be a hearing for ENV-2018-2116-EIR on 8/26. However, checking 
the LADBS and Planning websites, I find no hearing listed. 

Has the meeting been moved?

Thank you.
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